To whom it may concern:

We are continuing to work on clearance with users in the 2.4GHz band. We will also be limiting our
frequency range to the 2458.55, 2475.5 and 2492.0MHz center channels.

Lastly, we will be providing you a more limited flight area to help resolve any interference issues.

Thank-you for your assistance in the processing of this request.

Sincerely,

Rich Hibbeler



